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December 1,2021

Dear Parents/ Guardians:

Agua Fria Union High School District has utilized student identification (I.D.) badges for many

years to enhance school security, tracking school bus ridership and school meal participation.

Beginning January 3, 2022 all students will be required to present their student identification

(I.D.) badge to receive their breakfast/lunch meal and ala carte items. Students will also be

required to present their ID badge to use the credit card machine for their purchases.

Implementing this section of the AFUHSD Student Handbook will help decrease theft, double

dipping and ensure each student’s transaction is conducted in a safe manner.

If your student has lost their student identification (I.D.) badge, they may purchase a new one

within their site's bookstore.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Barbara Duncan
AFUHSD Food Service Director


